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Composed of girls and boys from the island's primary and secondary schools, a plenary
meeting of Formentera's youth council took place this morning in the plenary hall of the
Formentera Council.

  

El Consell de la infància i la joventut is a participatory entity that casts young people as the
actors in the decision making that affects them. Members introduce their own initiatives and
voice their particular perspectives regarding the island. This morning's plenary was the second
this year.

  

The day's session included discussion of what is being called el camí escolar de La Mola, or
'the school-children's trail of La Mola'. The idea – a safe route to school for children traveling
alone – is to build autonomy without losing out on security.

  

Those council members who participated in the two countrywide assemblies held in November
– one in Guadalajara and the other in the Balearics – related their experiences and gave
accounts of the council's actions at this morning's plenary.

  

Initiatives such as this one were behind UNICEF's decision in October to award Formentera the
designation of 'Child-friendly City'. This distinction will be valid through 2018, at which point local
policies and practices will once again be reviewed before renewal of the 'Child-friendly City'
label.
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